
APPENDIX T 
 

 
Tuition and Fee Waivers for Students from Hurricane-Stricken Areas 
 

At the September and October meetings of the Board of Governors, the Board approved 

the waiver of tuition and fees for the fall semester for college and high school students that had 

previously been enrolled in and had already paid tuition at colleges and universities that had 

been forced to close because of Hurricane Katrina and were subsequently accepted to a UNC 

campus.  Students previously enrolled in institutions that will continue to be closed during the 

spring semester may choose to continue their education at a North Carolina institution.  Since 

those students have not previously paid tuition and fees for the spring semester, it is appropriate 

to charge the level of tuition and fees that they would have paid at their previous institution.  

It is recommended that tuition and fees in excess of that which would have been charged 

by a student’s previous institution be waived for college and high school students now accepted 

at an institution of The University of North Carolina for the spring semester 2006.  To qualify, 

the student’s former institution must not have reopened.  In no event would tuition or fee charges 

for these students exceed those charged to similarly classified students at the institution. 


